
9th October 2020 

Key dates 

Friday 13th November—

World Kindness Day 

Friday 18th December—

School closes for Christmas 

break 

Weekly Newsletter 

I am delighted to be writing our first newsletter for the new academic year.  

It has been a very strange time in school as you can imagine but also fantastic 

to have some sort of normality and sense of routine again. The children have 

been excellent in both their behaviour and their attitudes to learning since we 

have been back.  

Class teachers are working hard to ensure the children to have as normal a day 

as possible whilst at the same time keeping them safe in their class bubbles. 

Children have enjoyed eating hot lunches in the hall again in their bubbles with 

their neighbouring year group, at a 2m distance of course. This seems to be 

working really well, we hope to keep this going until further notice.  

Yesterday, the school practiced an emergency fire drill with extra precautions 

due to COVID19, again the children’s behavior was excellent, we managed to 

get out of the building and lined up super fast and super safe! 

Some of our  children today enjoying their prizes from our Wellie Shop 

Over the last few weeks we have been focusing on a positive return to school through our PSHE lessons. We have been 

looking at friendships and feelings. 

Friday 23rd October—

School closes for half term 

Monday  2nd November—

School re opens for Autumn 
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WALK TO SCHOOL WEEK 

From 19-23rd October we will 

be taking part in Walk to 

School Week. We are encour-

aging anyone who is close 

enough to walk to school. This 

helps the environment and al-


